
Notice: OG&E’s 2018 RFP for Proposals for Capacity process update 11/8/18 

 

OG&E continues to review offers received through the 2018 RFP for Proposals for Capacity.  The 

schedule provided in the RFP indicated the Selection of Projects for Negotiation was expected to 

conclude on November 6, 2018.  While OG&E has not completed the selection process it continues to 

expect to Complete Negotiations on November 20, 2018.   


